
Park Road Montessori AFTERNOON Carpool Traffic Guidelines

In an effort to show grace and courtesy to our school community and to keep

our students safe, we ask that you please adhere to the following guidelines.

1. During carpool hours, Haven Dr. will become one way for PRM families

and staff from Reece Rd. (south) to Hillside (north). You must ENTER

our campus from Reece Rd. and exit via Hillside Dr. To EXIT carpool,

please turn RIGHT back onto Haven Dr. NO LEFT TURNS.

2. Enter carpool by accessing Reece Road from Park Road, drive all the

way to the end of Reece, and make a U-turn at the bottom of the hill

to get in line.

3. Do not join the line through the back of Park Road Shopping

Center. The shopping center is private property and they will not

allow us to use their parking lot as a cut through to carpool.

4. The turn-around point is not at Arbor Lane. Proceed to the

bottom of Reece to turn around. The Kimberly condominium

building is not a turnaround for our carpool.

5. Be respectful of our neighbors and avoid blocking driveways.

6. Have your child / children’s name printed clearly and in bold large

print on a sign. Be sure to hold it visibly for our carpool facilitators.

7. Be respectful of the others in line. (No cutting or passing, pay

attention to when the line is moving, and be ready to pull

forward).

8. Adults should not exit the vehicle during carpool.Children load on

the passenger side so please adjust the setup of our vehicle

accordingly. You must pull away from the line if you need to

buckle your child.

9. Always give our buses the right of way.

If you want to avoid the carpool line, please sign your child up for a bus by

visiting https://www.cmsk12.org/buses.

Stay focused and refrain from using your mobile phone during pick-up and drop-off exchanges.

https://www.cmsk12.org/buses

